Dear Donor,
I just wanted to express my gratitude for the literacy assistance you provided for my classroom.  My students have learned so much this year.  Because of the materials I was able to purchase, I have seen significant improvements in their letter recognition, hand writing skills, sight word recognition, and word space knowledge.  These materials have made learning easier and fun for my students.  Every child learns differently and we need multiple ways to reach them. Having materials that are fun and tactile in nature are exceptional for students with sensory issues or other developmental delays.  Thank you for everything you have done to promote growth in my students learning.  I cannot tell you how much it means to me and my classroom. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Sincerely and forever grateful,
Kimberly Sullivan
Bryan Elementary 
VPK/PEEPS teacher
